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21st October 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Remembrance Day – Supporting the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal 

As a school we are very much committed to supporting the wonderful work that the Royal 

British Legion do to support our service men and women. 

We want our whole school community to remember those who lost their lives on active 
service in all conflicts; from the beginning of the First World War right up to the present day, 
as well as all those who have served and their families.  

Every year in November, we support the Poppy Appeal by asking your children to donate 
20p or more to purchase a poppy.  This raises vital funds to help today's Armed Forces 
community and it wouldn’t be possible without your incredible support. 

Therefore, from Wednesday 1st November to Friday 10th November 2023 some of our older 
children will be coming around the classrooms to collect donations and give out poppies.  If 
you would like your child/children to donate in return for a poppy, please send your child in 
with their money from Wednesday 1st November and we will make sure they get one. 

Again, this year we also have a number of other fundraising items for sale which support the 
Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal i.e. rulers, wristbands, keyrings, button badges, pencil 
sharpeners etc. these cost from 30p to £2.  These will be on sale during lunchtimes for both 
KS1 and KS2 children.   

Thank you for your continuing support, 

Karen Strachan 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


